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To the Patients of Belcara Health
Dermatology and Ophthalmology,

Belcara Health, in its multispecialty capacity, has enjoyed and appreciated the privilege of
providing excellent care for you. At this juncture in time, Belcara Health has decided to
limit their scope of practice to Plastic Surgery Wellness and Cosmetic/Aesthetic aspects of
health care. Therefore, as of July 1, 2024, Belcara Health will no longer provide
Dermatologic or Ophthalmologic care.

Ophthalmology
Dr. Adler will be welcoming and continuing to provide care for his patients at the following
address:
Azman Eye Care Specialists
2219 York Rd Suite 100,
Timonium, MD 21093
Telephone (410) 561-8050

Dermatology
At this time, Dr. Marek and Caroline Harvey PA-C have not yet secured their next position.
The office will provide this information at your request, as soon as it becomes available. If
you decide to seek care with another provider, you may get recommendations from:
¢ Your insurance company
e Hosptial physician referral service
¢ Your local medical society

Your medical records are confidential, and a copy can be transferred to another doctor or
released to you or another person you designate only with your permission. If you wish to
transfer your records, you can sign an authorization form to release your files by writing to
Info@belcarahealth.com.

We wish to thank Dr. Adler, Dr. Marek and Ms. Harvey for being a part of the Belcara Health
family and providing excellent care for the patients of Belcara Health. We wish them the
best of luck and continued success and we look forward to seeing you again in our Plastic
Surgery, Wellness and Aesthetic Center.

Michael D. Cohen MD.
MDD,
Medcial Director
Belcara Health
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